
 

Process Change Notification 
 

Date:     May 25th, 2022     Change Notification No:  PCN2022-0031  

     

To:        Valued Customers 

 

From:   ISSI-Integrated Silicon Solution, Inc.  

   

Description of the Change:   

 

ISSI will no longer use tube packaging to ship Flash products in 16 pin 300 mil SOIC package (package code 

“M”).  We will continue to ship this package by tray (part number suffix -TY) or in tape and reel (part number 

suffix -TR). There is no part number suffix for tube packaging.  

 

Reason of the Change:   

 

To optimize backend operation efficiency as majority of the shipments are by tray or tape and reel packaging.  

 

ISSI Part Number Change:  

 

No part number change is involved here.  

 

Affected part numbers are as followings:  

 

Following ISSI base part numbers in 16 pin 300 mil SOIC package (package code “M”) 

 

IS25LP016D, IS25WP016D 

IS25LP032D, IS25WP032D 

IS25LP064A, IS25LP064D, IS25WP064A, IS25WP064D 

IS25LP128, IS25LP128B, IS25LP128F, IS25WP128, IS25WP128F 

IS25LE256E, IS25LP256D, IS25LP256E, IS25LP256H, IS25WE256E, IS25WP256D, IS25WP256E, 

IS25WP256H 

IS25LE512M, IS25LP512M, IS25LP512MG, IS25LP512MH, IS25WE512M, IS25WP512M, IS25WP512MG,  

IS25DLP512M,  

IS37SML01G1, IS38SML01G1,  

 

Transition Timeline: September 1st , 2022 or sooner 

 

For customers that still need to order parts in tube, please see below schedules 

Last time buy: August 30th, 2022  Last time shipment: November 30th, 2022 

 

Please contact marketing at flash@issi.com for further information. 

 

 


